
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF HUNT CLUB PARK

HUNT CLUB PARK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION MEETING,

7:00 PM TUESDAY, APRIL 30, 2024

VIA ZOOM

April 28, 2024

Dear Residents,

At a meeting held on Tuesday April 23 by Councilor Bradley, the proposed transfer of City of Ottawa land

at 250 Forestglade was discussed with residents.

We have decided to turn over the agenda of our regularly scheduled meeting to this discussion in an effort to

further our community’s understanding of this potential development as well as the process moving forward.

We encourage all interested residents in Hunt Club Park to attend. As we anticipate good attendance, we

will limit questions or interventions to one per resident to ensure everyone has the opportunity to be heard.

Prior to the discussion, the Association will briefly tend to regular business.

The Agenda is attached. Please note that we have a HARD stop at 9pm.

To join the meeting please click here.

To help get the information out to all of our residents, please share this with your neighbours. You do not

need a computer to participate. Residents are able to participate by using their telephone. Please email

HuntClubPark@gmail.com for additional information, please put "Zoom phone instructions" in the subject

line.

Sincerely,

Paul Norris

President

huntclubpark@gmail.com
www.huntclubpark.ca
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